
Blankenship, Johni 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Knopp, Gary 
Wednesday, November 30, 2016 1:41 PM 
Blankenship, Johni 
resignation letter 

Johni, please forward to all assembly members and administration. 

To; Assembly President Cooper, 
All Assembly Members 

Please consider, this email as my official letter of resignation from the Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly 
effective January 3rd 2017@ 11:59 pm. 
I will be traveling to Juneau on January 9th 2017 to take my new position as a state representative for house 
district 30. 

It has been a pleasure serving with each one of you, I leave the Kenai Borough in good hands and look forward 
to working with all of you from Juneau. 

Gary Knopp 

Sent from Outlook 
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